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LU Committee 

From: 	 Yukilei Sugimura 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, January 02, 2018 3:44 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Filming Ordinance 

From: Sharon Wright [mailto:sharmwa@maui.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2018 1:15 PM 

To: Yukilei Sugimura <Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Filming Ordinance 

Yuki —Thanks for listening to my concerns on the filming ordinance revisions. I like that they have put neighbor 

complaints into the ordinance but to keep it at 500 feet defeats the purpose! 

For instance, in our neighborhood we all live in 2 acres or a little over. Property lines measure 300-400 feet in most 

cases. During the MTV filming, only the lots touching the parcel where the filming occurred where notified by the land 

owner. This left a majority a majority of the neighborhood out relative to the notifications. The 500 foot distance leaves 

no opportunity for those in the neighborhood who are impacted, but live 2-3 lots away, any opportunity to be notice or 

file a complaint. This item needs to be increased back to 1000 feet at a minimum for all sections within the ordinance to 

give the neighbors on 2 acre parcels a chance! Even though the lots maybe larger, we all still share the same roadways 

and the impacts from the traffic in an out of a 2 street subdivision. 

I will be there to testify to this. We are basically back to where we started with limited distance notification of 500 feet. 

With the increase in commercial activity of all natures (B&B, Short Term Rentals, Filming, etc.) I think it is time the 

County alter the 500 foot notification for all ordinances, especially when the plots of land where people reside are over a 
1/2  acre. This is a not a reasonable distance for the larger plots. 

Thank you, 

Sharon Wright 

Resident of Haiku Makai 


